
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

22nd June, 2017 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Road Closure 

We have spoken to the White Rose Hotel about your parking issues during the up and 

coming closure of Leeming Lane and they have kindly agreed to let you use their car park 

while you walk your children to and from school. In return they would appreciate any support 

you can offer to them in the future. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

S. Simper 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Head Teacher: Mr S. Simper 

Leeming Lane, Leeming Bar, Northallerton, North Yorkshire DL7 9AU 

Website: www.aiskewleemingbar.org 

Telephone: 01677 422403  Email: admin@aiskewleemingbar.n-yorks.sch.uk 

 


